
 

 

It seems as though we are starting the 

term again, after having to go into 

lockdown after 2 days of school last 

week! This was Ceduna’s first attempt 

at a lockdown and Crossways swung 

into action very quickly having a day 

to get organised for remote teaching 

and learning.  

Learning packs were organised,  

prepared and delivered on the 

Wednesday afternoon, ready for the 

children to continue their learning from home.  

I take this opportunity to let you know that the staff of  

Crossways worked efficiently and very diligently during the 

preparation period as well as during the remote teaching and 

learning. Class teachers held Zoom meetings on each of the 

days, as well as contacting each of the families on a 1-1 basis to 

continue connections.  

Class teachers also Zoomed in with me on a daily basis just to 

touch base and to see how the remote teaching and learning 

was going. As a school we want to build on what we  

experienced and learnt this time round and to try and improve 

how we stay connected so that children can continue to learn 

even in a remote setting.  Until further notice we will not be 

gathering together as a whole school during Chapel and  

Assembly and so these events will be made available online.  

Please note that the Student Free Day planned for August 20 

has been cancelled.  This will be a normal school day. 

Principal’s Word  -  Tony Peters 

 

Week 2  (Fri 30/7) National Tree Planting Day 

Week 6 Bookweek & Bookfair 

Sunday 29th August Church Service at School 

Week 8 Year 4 Camp 

Week 10  (Thu 23/9) Last Day of Term 3 

Crossways Calendar 

 

TERM 3 19th July  -  23rd September 

TERM 4 11th October  -  8th December 

2021 TERM DATES 

Term 3, Week 2, 2021 

Let’s give thanks to God that we are back at school and that 

we continue to live in a relatively safe environment. We 

pray for people affected by COVID particularly for the  

people of NSW where the Delta strain is running rampant 

at present,     

Gods blessings, Tony Peters 

What a start to Term 3! Only having 2 

days at school and then students and  

parents/caregivers tackled the task of 

Remote Teaching and Learning. I want to 

congratulate and commend you all on 

getting through the 7 days and how  

teachers, students and parents/caregivers 

adapted to this!  

Teachers and LSOs spent time preparing 

the hard copy packs on Wednesday and 

we have had very positive feedback about the quality of these! 

Well done staff! The Zoom sessions daily assisted students to 

ask questions and share their learning with each other. Just the 

fact that students could see each other daily was great for their 

wellbeing. How lucky many of us are to be able to access this 

technology.   Teachers have loved seeing their students learning 

at home through photos and on Seesaw. We are blessed to be 

able to be back at school this Wednesday. I look forward to 

seeing the students come together again face-to-face as well as 

seeing the learning and fun continue in the classroom! 

Amy Norsworthy  

Ciurriculum Coordinator 



 

 

…………………………………………….. 

Wow, what a crazy start to Term 3 we have had! Although the 
lockdown came as a sudden shock, it was great to see the 
Crossways staff join together and help each other to plan and 
prepare remote learning packs for our students. It was great to 
have a number of students from Year 1 Zoom regularly and 
keep me updated with their learning via SeeSaw and phone 
calls. The opportunity for students to connect via Zoom to  
discuss their learning and to also check in with one another 
was a great way to keep up a bit of regularity with education.  
 
Well done to the parents and caregivers during this time for 
supporting children, staff and the school with the uncertainty 
of remote learning. We are very blessed to have such a  
wonderful, supportive community here at Crossways.  
 
I look forward to seeing all of the children return for business 
as usual Wednesday morning.  
 

God Bless,  Miss Bahr.  

Year 1 Class Update Lockdown Week ! 
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…………………………………………….. 
Chapel Schedule  -  Term 3 

CEDUNA  -  SUNDAY  -   LUTHERAN CHURCH  -  10.30am 

Church Services 

Community Notices 

 30th July Leo Veerhuis 

 1st August Brooklyn Miller 

 5th August Bella Anderson-Graham 

Happy Birthday  

PLAYGROUP 

CROSSWAYS LUTHERAN SCHOOL 

EARLY LEARNING CENTRE 

EVERY FRIDAY 

0-5 YEAR OLDS 

For further information contact Save the Children : 

Michelle Duregon : 0429041823  /  043611673 

Wk Theme Class/SRC Guest  
presenter 

2 The bread of life Yr1 & Emily Pastor Andrew 

3 Imitators of God Yr3 & Amy Pastor Andrew 

4 Making music Yr1 & Donna Stuart 

5 The armor of God Yr5 & Georgia Susan 

6 God’s goodness SRC Stuart 

7 Generous hands Yr4 & Aiden Aiden 

8 The power of the tongue Yr 6/7 & Haesil Susan 

9 Servant hearts Foundation & Bek 
with ELC 

Andrew M 

10 Being salty Yr 8-10 & Anthony Tony 

Book Week 2021 

Week 6 this term (21—27 August) 

Family Evening will be on Wednesday 25th August 


